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Corrigendum to Public Notice n. 673/2023 (English Version)

Following the inaccurate wording of the english version of public notice no. 673/2023, published
in the Diario da Republica, 2 nd Series, no. 85, dated May 3rd 2023, we hereby correct the part

of the 6.3. point, as follows:
Where it reads:

6.3 - Candidates must also send the following documents, properly numbered and identified:

a) Photocopy of the academic and professional qualification certificates or other legally
recognized document;

b) Declaration, with a sworn statement, to be provided in the form indicated in no. 6.2 of this
Public Notice, of their status regarding each of the conditions of a), b), c¢) and d) of 5.1 of this
Public Notice;

c) Documents attesting that the candidate meets the legal conditions referred in no. 5.2 and 5.3

(when applicable) of this Public Notice;
It Should read:

6.3 - Candidates must also send the following documents, properly numbered and identified:
a) Documents attesting that the candidate meets the requirements referred in no. 5.1 of this
Public Notice; these documents are not required, provided that the candidate declares, with a
sworn statement, in the admission form that they meet those requirements. The documents
must however be presented by the selected candidate for this position;

b) Copy of the certificates attesting academic qualifications or the specialist’s title, under no. 5.2
of this Public Notice;

c) Documents attesting that the candidate meets the conditions referred in no. 5.3 (when

applicable) of this Public Notice;

11th of June of 2023, The President, Carlos Manuel da Silva Rabadao.



